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Kent Forsén

Ämne: Contact

Start: mån 2024-02-26 13:00
Slut: mån 2024-02-26 13:30

Inträffar varje: (inget)

Mötesstatus: Mötesorganisatör

 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Från: Lars Gustafsson [mailto:lars.gustafsson@interspiro.com]  
Skickat: den 23 november 2023 13:36 
Till: Michael O'Meara; styrelse@sdhf.se 
Kopia: Kevin Casey; EA Bevan 
Ämne: RE: Contact 
 
 
Mike, 
 
I was under the impression that the Archipelago fair was held during the weekend of the 24th to 
26th of May. 
 
It is Not! It's held during the weekend of 14th to 16th of June! 
 
BUT, SDHF will celebrate our 45th "birthday" during the weekend of the 25th -26th, so it is still a 
very good 
time for you to visit us! We will celebrate and dive standard equipment have a few pints etc. :) 
 
Best 
 
Lars 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lars Gustafsson <lars.gustafsson@interspiro.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 1:57 PM 
To: Michael O'Meara <chairman@thehds.com>; styrelse@sdhf.se 
Cc: Kevin Casey <kcasey@ntlworld.com>; EA Bevan <annbevan2@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Contact 
 
Mike, 
 
It would be very nice if a group from You / HDS could make a trip to Stockholm next year! 
 
You can come anytime you like but I would recommend the weekend of 25 - 26 May. 
Then we have the "Archipelago fair" around the Museum and we will dive in standard gear for 
showing the public old diving techniques and there will be much to do! 
 
I briefly looked at flights, and you can fly from Stansted, Gatwick or Heathrow to Arlanda (ARN) I 
looked at the dates 23/5 to 27/5, where you can fly in the evening on both dates to maximise Your 
stay. For accommodation look at Hotels.com or Booking.com to find a suitable location and price! 
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If you try to get rooms close to the underground system you will easily go around with contactless 
card Payment, to anywhere you want to go, and it is also quite easy and rather close to walk in 
Stockholm. 
 
Of course, the more in the centre of Stockholm you book the nicer it will be! But £££! 
 
When looking at flight tickets and accommodation, I would recommend being quite swift in 
booking. 
As there was few air tickets available and also hotels were pricy! A lot of hostels are also quite 
nice! 
 
I have included our board in this e-mail thread so they will also be informed! 
 
We would really appreciate if you could hold a talk about the salvage of gold from the Edinburg, 
don’t forget to bring some gold when you come! :) 
 
Please, come back if you need any other information? 
 
Best 
 
Lars 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael O'Meara <chairman@thehds.com> 
Sent: Sunday, November 19, 2023 9:56 PM 
To: Lars Gustafsson <lars.gustafsson@interspiro.com> 
Subject: Contact 
 
Hello Lars 
Hope you had a good journey home. ? 
Following on from our conversation about s small group of us visiting Stockholm next May I’m 
beginning to put a few plans together.  
Is there an area which you would recommend we look for a hotel to stay at for convenience?  
Also which airport should we be flying to ? Looks like there are 2? 
I would be more than happy to deliver a talk  to your HDS group,  for example the salvage of gold 
from HMS Edinburgh or the Kursk salvage. Only a thought.  
All the best 
Mike  
 
Mike O’Meara. Hon. FIOSH 
Chairman The Historical Diving Society 
Registered Limited Company 092044944 
Charity Number 1159032 
 
“To Promote and Preserve our Diving Heritage 
 
 
 


